
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 24th February 2023 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely half term and enjoyed the break.  

This half term our topic is Once Upon a Time, where we will be reading and focussing our 

weeks on Traditional Tales. We will be reading 4 different Traditional Tales and gaining a 

deeper understanding of the story, through the use of story maps, sequencing the pictures 

and retelling the story using props. This week, we have introduced Traditional Tales by looking 

at the different characters and stories we already know!  

We are having a BIG push on number rhymes this half term and have created a new area for 

the children to play in. Number rhymes support children’s early numeracy skills allowing them 

to become confident in reciting numbers, showing finger numbers and counting back!  

Next week, we are starting our Once Upon a Time topic off with the 3 Little Pigs and we 

cannot wait!  

 

Star of the Week: 

All of the children in Nursery for a 

fantastic first week back! We are so 

impressed with how the children have 

come back after the half term break 

smiling and enthusiastic!  

We are looking forward to a fantastic 

half term looking at Traditional Tales, 

with lots of different events being 

celebrated along the way!  

Well done everyone and we cannot wait to 

see you on Monday! 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our New Number Rhyme Board!  
This weeks Number Rhyme has been 5 Little Apples!  

We would love 

to see videos of 

you singing this 

song at home 

and practising 

your number 

skills!  

Please remember 

Parent Appointments 

are starting from 

Monday. If you have 

not made an 

appointment, please 

contact me via see-

saw! Thank you       


